
From: Tracey Baker  
Sent: Friday, 1 May 2015 12:44 PM 
To: medboardconsultation 
Subject: consultation-cosmetic medical and surgical procedures provided by medical practitioners 
 
My concern is at the extent/scope of the statement in that it does not specifically address 2 
important areas: 

1.       Female genital cosmetic surgery which is escalating. The margins between female genital 
“cutting” which is prohibited, and other female genital plastic surgery, is quite blurred and I 
think practitioners should have clear guidelines as to what is acceptable. 

2.       Most infant male circumcision is surely cosmetic surgery (parents wanting it done for a 
certain “appearance” of the penis) and this should be dealt with in the section dealing with 
cosmetic surgery on minors 

3.       Tracey Baker 
 


